

















13th October

Dear Parent/ Guardian,


Next week is Spina Bifida Awareness Week and we hope to increase awareness and raise vital funds for Shine this Friday 15th October.  As you are probably aware, Spina Bifida is when a baby’s spine and spinal cord does not develop properly in the womb, causing a gap in the spine.  This often results in the individual needing specialist advice and support as they go through life and as a school Shine has provided fabulous training and support to our staff over the years. 

On Friday 15th, we are inviting all the pupils to wear their home clothes and to turn their top back to front, to bring the back to the front of people’s minds.  Pupils should bring a donation on Friday towards Shine.


Yours faithfully


S. McGrath
(Principal)
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